
Friday 15th June 2018  

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It’s been another busy week in school with 
lots of outdoor learning, including Gardening 
groups starting again today with  

Mr Curnow. 

 
Sports Week is coming up with a wide  
variety of sporting activities being planned.  
The children are getting ready for their races 
on Sports Day - hope you are all in training 
for the Parents Race! 
 
The children in Year 3 will be on their  
residential to Wildside next week, where we 
are sure they will have a fabulous time. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 
Miss Hurford 
 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

   TERM DATES  2017/18   2018/19 

   Summer     Autumn 
Term dates     16th April - 26th July   5th September - 20th December 
1/2 Terms   28th May - 1st June   19th - 26th October 

 

743 676 

665 733 
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Darwin:   Zoe 
 
 

Seacole: The whole class! 
 
 

Drake: William E 

              

 Mathematicians of the Week 
 

 

Seacole :   Oscar S 
 
 
Lewis:  Mason 
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CLASS NEWS 
 

First Steps and Darwin 
You can imagine the look of surprise on the children's faces when they walked into the Nursery 
and Foundation classrooms to discover giant beanstalks reaching up to the ceiling! Needless to say 
we have been reading the story of 'Jack and the beanstalk' and enjoying a variety of related  
activities including planting beans, making golden eggs and chanting "fee fi fo fum!" Darwin class 
have been thinking about the characters in the story and have now written the whole story in  
fantastic detail. 
 
We hope that all dads enjoy their special day on Sunday - don' forget to check your children's book 
bags for a surprise. 
 

Seacole 
Arrrrrrr! In Seacole Class we have had a great day being pirates. We have been using maps and 
globes to locate islands around the world, named the five oceans and learned some facts about 
them and read about the life of about Grace O Malley, Pirate Queen. We have been asking lots of 
great geographical questions about the difference between seas and oceans and why, if the globe 
is a sphere that spins, we don't go upside down and drop off! 
We have also finished our persuasive letters and been working on missing number problems in 
Maths.  
Thanks for your support in creating such fabulous outfits, battle scars and accessories. Here we are 
in our finery: 

 
 



CLASS NEWS 
 

Lewis 
Children from Lewis Class took part in the  
Athletics Festival at Uffculme School on  
Monday.  They all gave their best and worked 
well as a team.  Well done especially to Jennifer 
who ran 400m in a time of 1m 35, meaning she 
was the fastest girl across all schools. 

 
 
 
 

 
Drake 
 
The children have been focusing this week on completing their writing for their final assessments.  
They have all worked really hard to ensure they are including all the things they need to for really 
good writing - which is not an easy thing to do! 
 
We are looking forward now to preparing for our end of year production and sports week. 



ETHOS TEAM 

Since we did an Ethos Day, we 
decided to host a worship which 

focuses on the value Honesty, the 
value we learnt about during our 

Ethos Day. We talked about the 
meaning of Honesty and what 

others think it means and we  
also acted out a story from the 

Bible which we thought showed 
Honesty and a bit of Forgiveness 

too. 
 

Holly 

On the Ethos assembly I really  
enjoyed narrating the story of 

Zacheus and it should  
hopefully teach the school to be 

honest and speak out as well 
as doing the right thing. 
 

Jacob 




